
  

 

JULY 2023 MANAGER’S REPORT 

1. EV Charging Stations – The Phase 2 Application for EV Charging has been 

submitted. At this time, we have no news on awards.  

 

2. Bi-Plane Hangar – The contract with Boss Construction has been signed, we are 
awaiting a timeline for project launch.    
 

3. PAPI project – The Runway 34 PAPI project is still in progress. An unexpected 
manufacturing error required the unit to be returned for resolution. Unknown eta 
on re-installation. Next steps will include calibration and an FAA flight check. The 
old units will remain operational until installation of the new units.  
 

4. Wetland Maintenance – The south end wetland areas have been clear of noxious 
weeds. There are a handful of volunteer willows growing that will be pulled. The 
SJC Youth Conservation Corps has completed some of the work and will return 
later this summer for more. Port staff will also continue to conduct work in 
accordance with goals.  
 

5. Planning Grant – The FAA planning grant agreement for the Floodplain Analysis 
and Westside Study/ALPU has been signed. We are awaiting an update on the 
Floodplain Analysis.  
 

6. Commissioner Seats #3 and #5 – The two seats on the November ballot have 
candidates in both. The League of Women Voter’s held a candidate forum on July 
12th. This session was recorded for those who were unable to attend.  
 

7. Annual Audit – The 2022 Annual Audit has been completed and is available 
online.   
 

8. 2023 Annual Fly-in – The Fly-in is being held August 4th – 6th. If you are interested 
in volunteering reach out to the EAA.  
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